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Ariel Sharon writes to South African Defence Minister Magnus Malan thanking him for his
letter.
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‘Many thanks, for your warm and friendly letter .
It has been m_wpmmmzum to ncowmuWﬂm with you .

I am sure that the understanding between our

I

countries will develope for our mutual interest.
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- I thank you again for your kind mummﬁwﬁWm ;
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